
Harren Equity Partners Announces Changes to  

Transaction Sourcing Process 

 

CHARLOTTESVILLE, VA, October 2, 2023:  Harren 
Equity Partners is currently investing its Fund IV, which 
is targeting new platforms with at least $5 million 
EBITDA.  

Our strategy for Fund IV, as it was for our highly 
successful Fund III, is to deploy equity capital through 
four distinct deal teams targeting Manufacturing & 
Distribution, Business & Technology Services, 
Healthcare Services, and Industrial Services.   

 
Harren is actively seeking new platform investment opportunities for Fund IV and 
requests that its referral source partners make a slight change regarding the procedure 
for presenting new opportunities to the firm.  
 
As many of you know, George McCabe is retiring from Harren and will move into an 
advisory role as we transition to a restructured deal sourcing process.  First, we 
congratulate and thank George for his leadership in building a dynamic Business 
Development platform at Harren.  His partnership is greatly valued, and we wish him well 
in his future endeavors.  George will remain a dear friend and trusted resource to Harren 
and to you, our valued relationships, as we manage this transition.   
 
Going forward, Harren will be amplifying our sector-specific approach by connecting you 
directly with the leadership that drives each of our four targeted industry verticals.    If 
you have not previously, please update your contact systems with the sector Partner 
reflected in the chart below.  
 
We believe this revised process will be mutually beneficial, allowing Harren to vet 
opportunities and move deftly when we find a fit, as well as provide direct relationships 
through which market information and insights on the sectors can be shared. 
 
Harren looks forward to continuing to work with the professionals at your firm as it 
deploys Fund IV and subsequent funds.  



 


